
Notice to Show Managers, Trainers, and Members 

 

The annual AHS Open Meeting 

will be held on Monday November 21, 2016 

in the carriage house at Fox Heath 

1395 Swamp Road, Furlong 

7:00p.m. 

 

Anyone proposing rule changes, or voicing suggestions or 

concerns regarding the AHS are requested to put such in writing 

and submit by Wednesday November 16th to the Board via email: 

board@associatedhorseshows.com or by postal service to: PO 

Box 48, Furlong, PA 18925. 

 

This procedure will provide a time slot on the agenda for 

discussion, and enable the Board to run the meeting with more 

efficiency. 

 

Additionally, there will be an election for four positions on the 

AHS Board of Directors. Claire Harris, our President, has 

completed three terms on the Board. We will be looking for 

someone to fill those shoes. Mindy McCaulley is completing a 

second term and is eligible for re-election. Tiffany Taylor and 

Emily Miller are each completing a first term and are also eligible 

for re-election. Anyone interested in serving on the Board or 

wishing to nominate someone to serve, kindly use the contact 

information noted above. 

 

All are encouraged to attend the annual meeting. 

 

Light refreshments to follow. 
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